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Attached is the scenario for the meeting of
heads of regional organizations on Monday and
Tuesday next week. Background papers and
chairman’s notes, received from DPA yesterday
evening, are with MIM for review and will be
forwarded by him.

Please note that there is no luncheon. You will M
host a reception at 6:00 p.m. on the 38" floor.

As you know, several of the heads attending
have asked for bilateral meetings with you. [Moussa
(Arab League), Perrin de Brichambaut (OSCE), Urwin,
(Pacific Islands Forum), Ngoma (Economic Community
of Central African States), Ihsanoglu (Islamic
Conference)]. A list of expected participants is ooy

attached. LQ o&“ﬁf‘u* .

As you advised earlier, we have not scheduled
any bilaterals. We have indicated to requestors that
since you will be in the chair much of the time and have
a tight programme, any discussions you might have
with individual heads will have to be impromptu, in the
margins.
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